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Dear Co-Laborers: 
 
Recently, I was given a copy of The International Jerusalem Post newspaper. I read an article 
by Caroline B. Glick, entitled “The Subversion of American Evangelicals.” It told of the 
“Replacement Theology” being taught by visiting Professors in the Evangelical Bible College 
of Bethlehem. They teach that Jesus was a Palestinian, and that the Abrahamic Covenant 
ended with the rejection of Christ by the Jews. The New Covenant is now with the church.  
They teach that the only rightful owners to the Promised Land are the Palestinians. 
(Jerusalem Post, Mar. 11-17, 2016; pgs. 18-19)  
 
Romans 11:25: “For I would not, brethren, that ye should be ignorant of this mystery, lest ye should be wise in 
your own conceits; that blindness in part is happened to Israel, until the fullness of the Gentiles be come in.”         
Romans 11:28:  “As concerning the gospel, they are enemies for your sakes:  but as touching the election, they 
are beloved for the fathers’ sakes.”     
 
LORD, deliver us from this “untoward” generation! Preach Romans 9, 10, and 11 to your 
people. Our friends in Israel gave us our Bible and our Savior! What the evangelicals are 
teaching is not theology but an agenda. 
 
January: The beginning of the New Year was rather slow due to inclement weather. A couple 
of meetings had to be canceled because it “began to look a lot like winter!”  Christmas was 
warm, short-sleeve weather, but January came back with a blast! 
 
February: It was our joy to have an opportunity to be in our Pastor’s Fellowship at Grace 
Baptist Church in Goldsboro, NC. What a blessing!! Our first meeting of February, Victory 
Baptist in Elizabeth City, NC, was canceled due to so much sickness in the church, which 
included the pastor. The meeting was rescheduled for March. Faith Baptist Church in 
Elizabeth City, NC contacted us for a mission’s emphasis Sunday before their Faith Promise 
Conference beginning on Wednesday. It was a new church for us, but what a blessing! They 
love missions.  At the end of the month, we were in Wilmington, NC at Fellowship Baptist 
Church! We thank the Lord for this good church. A need was presented for one of our 
National Pastors in Micronesia, and the need was completely met that Sunday morning.  
Praise the Lord for His goodness and His people. 
 
March: This was a BUSY month. We were with Calvary Baptist Church in New Bern, NC to 
preach for their mission’s conference. Then, we headed to Liberty Baptist in Reidsville, NC 
for a missions Sunday. On the following Wednesday night, I preached at my home church in 
Kinston, NC. Then, we went on to Victory Baptist Church in Elizabeth City, NC for the 
rescheduled missions conference. Afterward, we went back to my home church to preach on 
the next Wednesday night. Thank the Lord! We had Resurrection Sunday at home!! God 
blessed with great meetings in each of these churches!   
Please pray for good health, safe traveling, messages that honor our Lord, and laborers for 
the harvest.  
 
Yours in His Service, 
Dalton & Norma Heath 
John 3:30 & Col. 1:18b 


